
Welcome to Reception at Pickhill CE 

Primary School. 



We hope this  little guide will help 
to familiarise you with parts of 

our lovely school .  



You will come in this door when you arrive at 
school on a morning.  



This is the entrance  to your classroom. You 
will hang your coat on these pegs and put 
your book bag in the clear box.  

Put your  coat and PE Kit 
on your peg here.  

Put your book bag in the 
clear box. 



We have lots of lovely things 
in our classroom!  



We have a lovely playground to play in 
with our friends.  



We use our hall for PE, Collective Wor-
ship, Celebration Assemblies and lots of 
exciting events!  



This is the Canteen where we eat our 
yummy dinners.  

This is also where our Early Birds and Night 
Owl clubs are held. 



We have 3 school chickens… Mildred, Maggie 
and Betty.  



We have two class Guinea Pigs. They are called 
Rosie and Daisy.  

 



At the end of the day, you will come 
out of the main front door. This is 
where you will get collected at home 
time.  


